Fern Ridge School District 28J

Dan Prutzman 88834 Territorial Road, Elmira, OR 97437

Director of Maintenance and Facilities Phone: (541) 935-2253

This is the official public notice in compliance with Oregon Health Authority’s (OHA)
Drinking Water Services (DWS) lead line survey. The domestic water system, PWS
91805 at Elmira High/Elementary was found to contain no lead service lines and
submitted to OHA on 9/9/24. The determination was made after extensive visual
inspection that was compared to County records, building permits, blueprints and past
documentation.

The Fern Ridge School District is an equal opportunity educator and employer.



